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Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

(206) 345-1568

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds

Senior Director – Regulatory

Public Policy


November 28, 2007
Transmittal No. 3635T, Replacement No. 4 (DO NOT RE-DOCKET)
Carole Washburn 

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and


Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


RE:  Docket UT-061625: Notice of Tariff Changes in Qwest’s WN U-40 Tariff to Reflect Certain Requirements in Order No. 6  
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest Corporation is forwarding for replacement the sheets listed on Attachment A for its WN U-40 Tariff.  This filing adds several additional tariff modifications to the changes made in Transmittal No. 3635T, Replacement No. 3, to reflect certain requirements in Order No. 6.  Specifically, Qwest is modifying provisions in its Customer Service Guarantee Program and Consumer Bill of Rights to reflect the agreed to provisions in the Settlement Agreement, Appendix C, accepted in Order No. 6.  Additionally, Qwest is modifying some clarifying references that facilitate a better understanding of what services can be found in its tariff and its catalog.      
Sincerely,

Mark Reynolds
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